
 

Dear Parents, 
 

 The communication between home and school plays 
an essential, and direct, role in student success. 
Therefore, every year I make it my top priority to keep 
my students’ families current on all classroom and school 
happenings. 
 

 To achieve this goal, I will be utilizing an online 
communication tool/app called “Class Tag”, in addition to 
the traditional (and frequent) e-mail and paper 
correspondence that will come your way. This new, 
innovative, and secure e-platform does it all! It will allow 
me to periodically send out important (and sometimes 
last minute) classroom updates, schedule conferences, 
post photos to our page that you can “like” and post a 
comment (similar to Instagram), and coordinate sign-ups 
for class parties, field trips, and the like. It can be 
accessed easily from any smartphone or desktop, and 
will be your go-to for any FAQ’s! To get started, simply 
follow the instructions provided by Miss Gregory that are 
specific to you and your child.  
 

 It is my hope that this tool will allow for seamless and 
thorough communication between home and school, and 
will help us work collaboratively to make this a 
memorable school year! Should you have 
any questions, or need your access code 
once more, please do not hesitate to  
contact me. 
 

Sincerely,  
Miss Gregory 


